
09/02/2020 

MR David Harman 
- 13 Brown ST 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
daveharmancontact@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I would like to object to the idea of sending more traffic thru to the Brown St Lights to access 
Warringah Rd.
Brown street already is unable to cope with simple peak hour traffic as it is.
Cars cue back into Bentley during the morning peak. Brown street is also a school zone.
In the past 4 years we have had a car written off outside our neighbours, another car rolled 
onto its roof (its a 2 lane street with parking either side), and my car sideswiped while parked 
on the road.
Given the proposed increase in vehicles their must be access allowed at the source of the 
problem, ie, traffic wishing to exit the shopping centre and access Forest Way and then 
Warringah rd if east or west bound. 

Sent: 9/02/2020 3:36:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


